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25, Midddleton Close,
Fareham,
Hants. PO14 1QN
5™ November, 2010
Mrs.S.Silver,
Direct Communications Unit,
Deputy Prime Minister’s Office,
70, Whitehall,
London SW1A 2AS

Dear Mrs.Silver,
LAW REFORM

I wrote to Mr.Clegg as Honorary Secretary of the Campaign Against Censorship
but your reply is addressed to me personally (copies enclosed)..

So far as I am aware, participation in this consultation is not restricted to
individuals, so this is an error.

I should be grateful if you would amend your records.

Yours sincerely,

(Hon.Secretary, CAC)

Encs.

Enquiries to the Secretary, 25 Middleton Close, Fareham, Hampshire PO14 1QN
Tel: 01329 284471




